
02/10/2020 

MRS Clodagh Crowe 
- 33 Ellalong RD 
North Turramurra NSW 
clodaghcrowe@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

This is an outrage! This lighting should not go ahead!

I am massively disappointed to see there have not been the proper assessments done for light 
and noise pollution, let alone traffic and parking assessments! The local residents have a right 
to have a say and it looks very clear from the submissions that NONE are in favour!

I would be bitterly upset if this was happening on my doorstep. Instead it is affecting a lovely 
residential area 'down the road'. What is being done to look after the endangered wildlife? WIth 
bright lighting all evening it will destroy the peace and will disrupt animals from nesting and 
their local habitat.

Very poor form Northern Beaches Council.
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